
 

From:  <a_baron@ntlworld.com>  

Date:  2007/03/24 Sat AM 03:13:14 GMT 

To:  <dr-ahmadinejad@president.ir> 

Subject:  
the current crisis between Britain and Iran - high 

priority 

Dear Sir, 

 

I was one of the participants in the Holocaust Global Vision Conference in Tehran 

in December of  last year. 

 

I am writing to the President’s office as a British citizen to ask that the  

Government of Iran release the 15 British servicemen seized for allegedly  

straying into Iranian waters illegally. 

 

If the Government does this it will ease the current tensions between Iran and the 

West and may go some way towards increasing opposition to the warmongers in 

Washington who are currently agitating for a military strike against your country. 

 

Your President has in recent times shown himself to be the greatest statesmen of our 

age. By releasing (and expelling) these servicemen he can show himself to be a great 

diplomat as well. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

A Baron 

 


